
 
 
26th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Thursday 12th December, our school will be taking part in Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day. We 
ask please for a voluntary donation of a £2 to wear a Christmas top or jumper. 
 
This year, donating £2 could buy a packet of seeds for a family in Kenya to grow their own food, after drought 
has killed their crops. Or £6 could make all the difference for people in Gaza who are struggling to access 
drinkable water – providing a pack of 12 water bottles. 
 
 To make donating easier, please log on to Wisepay! Many thanks 
 
 There’s no need to buy a new jumper. You could upcycle an old jumper, get crafty or head to your local 
charity shop to buy a pre-loved festive knit. If you want to get creative and decorate a jumper, the Christmas 
Jumper Day website contains lots of fun craft ideas. 
 
 We’d appreciate your support to make Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day a success. Together, we 
can make the world better. 
 
Many thanks 
Great Marlow School 
 


